
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Key Dates

Date - 16.05.25

01903 854970
office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Upcoming events
20.05.25 - Class photo day
22.05.25 - Great athlete visit 
23.05.25 - Year 4 Big Beach Clean up
23.05.25 - Year 6 Enterprise sale after school 
02.06+09.06 - Brighton Swimming Galas
04.06+11.06 - Shoreham Swimming Galas
03.06.25 - Year 2's Great Fire of London experience 
05.06.25 - Energy free day 
W/B 02.06.25 - Year 4 MTC 

Attendance Heroes Photo day

Well done Year 6 
We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 children, who
have now completed their SATs. Throughout the year,
they have shown exceptional dedication, resilience, and
a positive attitude towards their learning. 

No matter the outcome, we couldn’t be prouder of each
and every one of them. Their hard work and
determination have truly shone through. 

With SATs behind them, there’s so much to look
forward to—our exciting Enterprise Sale, the much-
anticipated residential trip, and of course, the end-of-
year play, which promises to be a fantastic celebration
of their time at primary school. Well done, Year 6!

Our KS1 winners this week Our KS2 winners this week 
SPAIN NEW ZEALAND
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Our visitor this week
We are very excited to welcome Heather Olver to The Globe
on Thursday 22  May! Heather is a celebrated English
badminton player whose impressive career includes a silver
medal in mixed team and mixed doubles at the 2014
Commonwealth Games, as well as a bronze medal in women’s
doubles at the European Championships. She has competed on
some of the biggest stages in the sport, including the 2016 Rio
Summer Olympics, and has reached the finals at prestigious
tournaments like the London Grand Prix Gold and the Scottish
Open.

nd

Heather began her badminton journey at the age of six, playing
at Waldron Junior Badminton Club alongside her brother. Her
early passion and dedication led to national success in 2005,
when she won the women’s doubles at both the England Junior
Championships and the Welsh International. She went on to
achieve multiple international wins in 2009, setting the stage
for a stellar professional career.
We are truly honoured to have Heather visit and inspire our
students with her story of perseverance, talent, and sporting
excellence!

A quick reminder that class photos will be taken on Tuesday,
20th May. Please ensure all children come to school in full school
uniform and ready with their best smiles! We’re looking forward
to capturing these special memories.


